
 

 

 

Prof. Mary Gulumian  

It gives us great pleasure to inform you that our Council Member and the President of TOXSA, Prof 

Mary Gulumian, has received the 2021 IUTOX Lifetime Achievement Award! 

The IUTOX Executive Committee created this award to honor “a distinguished scientist who has 

made lasting contributions to toxicology in countries where toxicology is under-represented”. As her 

award letter states, her commitment to the field of toxicology and to the many young scientists that 

she has educated and mentored, her tireless work as a founding member of the Toxicology Society 

of South Africa, and her key role in hosting the 7th CTDC meeting in Sun City, were just a few of her 

many achievements that contributed to being selected as the recipient. 

Congratulations Prof Gulumian, and thank you for the service to your community and toxicology as a 

whole. 


